
Welcome to our Christmas newsletter.  We would like to share with
all of our customers, agents, suppliers and colleagues here in the
UK and around the world, our best wishes for Christmas. 

It's also an opportunity to spend time with friends and family and to
reflect on those that are no longer with us as we see out 2016 and
welcome 2017, wishing everyone health and happiness in the
coming year. 

Thank you to everyone that has supported us and look forward to
continuing great relationships and friendships, no doubt we will be
meeting new people in the course of our activities as we move
forward.

Gary Burke



Managing Director

The Festivities Are Underway

It was great to see so many of our office staff at our Christmas
event. We look forward to the removal team's outing after the pre-
Christmas rush and thank them all for another year of hard work.

 

Baubles Galore!

Our office staff took a few minutes out to decorate the Burke Bros
Moving Group Christmas tree! We are especially proud of our
intricately formed bows!

We wish all of our customers past and present a very Happy
Christmas and particularly those who are awaiting their first
Christmas in their new homes.  

It's been a pleasure to move so many people during the last year
and we continue sending our best wishes to those moving during
the festive period as we send containers of household effects to
Cyprus and Canada this week and receive household effects from
Australia.

The start of 2017 also looks remarkably busy with
many of our customers moving to destinations across
the globe including Thailand, Canada, Sydney and
Perth.



New Year starts with a French theme

As the year draws to an end, we're looking forward to starting
2017 with all things French at The France Show. Running from 27-
29 January 2017 at Olympia, London. The France Show brings
together everything from food, wine, property and entertainment.

The show also hosts the largest French Property
Exhibition in the UK, and offers an ideal platform
from which to find your dream home in France and
absorb some of the French culture whilst planning
your new life abroad.

Our opening hours during the Christmas period:

23rd Dec 2016 -Open 8.30am-5.30pm
24th - 27th Dec 2015 - Closed
28th - 30th Dec 2015 - 8.30am-5.30pm
31st Dec-2nd Jan 2017 - Closed
3rd Jan 2017- Open
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